
Oral Hull Foundation for the Blind, Inc. 

                                                    – Keeping Hope and Dreams Alive 

Oral Hull Foundation for the Blind, PO Box 157, 43233 Oral Hull Road, Sandy, OR, 97005         
www.oralhull.org     Non-Profit - 501 (c) (3)       #93-6032742 

        
 

Dear Guests: 

We are delighted to have you spend several nights with us in our park, at the foot 
of the Mt. Hood National Forest, and to join in on all the musical escapades that 
await you at the Spring Fling Rendezvous!    

Our facilities have been upgraded and you will find new unisex showers and 
bathroom with ADA accommodations, just off the hot tub area.  Also both the 
women's and men's restrooms in the dorm contain showers, the repairs to the 
men’s shower have yet to come about so we suggest you use the new showers 
mentioned above.   

We have an onsite Park Host, Susie Ripley, who will be on the property during your 
entire stay to ensure your stay is perfect!  Susie's cell phone number is: 503-442-
3117 should you need to contact her for any reason.   

Our 22 acre site was gifted to us by Albert and Oral Hull in 1962 as a retreat for the 
blind and vision impaired.  Since then, local Sandy and Gresham businesses, 
fraternal and service groups, churches and individuals have been assisting us to 
establish the facilities you will be enjoying. 

We are a 501 (c) (3) non-profit and must rely on our rentals and donations to 
support the operational and administrative costs of maintaining the park and 
programs we offer to the blind and low vision community.  If you would like to 
hear more about renting any portion or the entire park for your next reunion, 
wedding, business or association retreats, music festivals, car rallies, etc., please 
do not hesitate to contact me personally for the best rates, hands down, on any 
portion of our park and facilities. We also maintain a commercial kitchen and staff 
which will deliver mouth-watering meals for you all to enjoy. 

We know you will enjoy your stay with this great musical group and play an active 
part in this memorable weekend.  Keep reaching for those high notes! 

Warmest regards,  

Sharon Elder                                                                                                              
Executive Director                         503-668-6195           sharonelder@oralhull.org                                            
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